English Teachers’ Workshop

On October 7-8, 2019, on the campus of Southwestern Adventist University,
fifteen teachers from academies in the Union attended an English Teachers’
Workshop.

Dr. Renard Doneskey and the staff of the University English department
presented topics that were of interest to English teachers. Topics included were:
The Importance of Literacy, Writing Across the Curriculum, Reading Strategies,
How to Grade “That Much” Writing, What College Readiness Means, Drama and
Film in the Classroom, Teaching Potentially Controversial Literary Works, and
others. They also had time to share ideas with each other and enjoy the
professional fellowship of their colleagues.

Each year the Southwestern Union Conference Office of Education and
Southwestern Adventist University plan to team together to present a workshop
for a different discipline. The previous year a workshop was given for math
teachers and in fall 2020 we plan to have a workshop for our music teachers.



